Dear Greg,

We would like to thank you for purchasing our house in Temple Hills,Md. When we first
contacted you we didn’t know what to expect. You made the process so simple, within six days
we were done with closing.

We were very satisfied with the service you have provided. It was a great sense of relief to have
everything taken care of so quickly.

Sincerely,



